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 May 30, 2017 
 
 
 
Dear Middle School Parent/Guardian, 
 
There are two days during the month of June that middle school students will not be in 
attendance. Thursday, June 8th, Chancellor’s Day and Monday, June 12th is a clerical 
day.  
 
The last day of school is Wednesday, June 28, 2017; more details will follow for last day 
procedures. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to call the school. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Kent Kleiman 
Assistant Principal 

 
 
Anthony Cromer, Principal, I.A. 
Kent Kleiman, Assistant Principal 
David Bantz, Assistant Principal 
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